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HIGHLIGHT

Title; Agent Orange Seminar to VA Regional Office - Portland, Oregon

Text; On October 24, 1983, Dr. Alvin L. Young presented a seminar on

"Scientific Issues and Agent Orange Exposure" at the VA Regional Office,

Portland, Oregon. The seminar attended by more than 50 person̂ ei
representing the VA Regional Office, VAMC and veterans organizations, was

at the request of Mr. John Vogel, Regional Director. The topic by Dr.

Young focused on the government's research agenda into resolving the

health issues associated with veterans exposed to Agent Orange and its
toxic dioxin contaminant during the Vietnam Conflict. Dr. Young

emphasized that the Veterans Administration in conjunction with other

federal agencies has a massive research program underway and that many

studies will be reporting results in early 1984.

Date; November 4, 1983

Organizational Office; Agent Orange Projects Office (10A7C)

Contact for Further Information: Dr. Alvin L. Young, extension 5535
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